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Reference: I034234 
 

Brunel Academy Relocation Options Appraisal 
 
In February 2015 the Council agreed that Brunel Academy (formerly known as Torbay 
School) needed to be relocated for the benefit of the school. As previously proposed sites 
have not been deliverable, Children Services are reviewing proposals for the future of the 
academy this includes further relocation options as well as the development of their 
existing site. 
 

Wards affected: All Wards 

Consultees: 
Staff, parents and governors of Brunel Academy  

Means of Consultation: Formal written consultation and partner meetings 

Documents to be 
considered: 

There are currently no documents published.  All documents 
will normally be published at least five clear working days 
before the meeting.  Where documents are not available five 
clear working days before the meeting, the documents will be 
published at the same time as they are made available to the 
decision maker. 

Responsible Executive 
Lead and Officer: 

Executive Lead for Adults and Children (Councillor Julien 
Parrott) 
 
Director of Children's Services (Andy Dempsey) 
 

Link to targeted actions: Protecting all children and giving them the best start in life 

Reason for inclusion in 
the Forward Plan:  

High level of public interest 

Decision Maker: Mayor 

Intended Decision Date: 14 Dec 2017 

If you want to make 
representations contact: 

Samantha Poston, Schools Capital & Planning Officer - TDA, 
Tor Hill House, Torquay, telephone (01803) 208260, email 
samantha.poston@tedcltd.com / Rachael Williams, Head of 
Education, Learning and Skills, 1st Floor South, Tor Hill 
House, c/o Town Hall, Castle Circus, Torquay, TQ1 3DR, 
telephone (01803) 208743, email 
rachael.williams@torbay.gov.uk 


